

CANYON DEL ORO HIGH SCHOOL

Tara Bulleigh, Principal
Don Enright, Assistant Principal
Patricia Harris, Assistant Principal
Brice Menaugh, Assistant Principal
25 W. Calle Concordia, Oro Valley, AZ 85704

701 W. Wetmore Road • Tucson, AZ 85705 • (520) 696-5000 • www.amphi.com

GOVERNING BOARD MEMBERS

Deanna M. Day, M.Ed. President Vicki Cox Golder Vice President Scott K. Baker, Ph.D.

Scott A. Leska

(520) 696-5560 • FAX (520) 696-5590

Susan Zibrat

SUPERINTENDENT Todd A. Jaeger, J.D.

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mr. Todd Jaeger, J.D.

Superintendent

FROM:

Tara Bulleigh-

DATE:

August 13, 2018

SUBJECT:

2018 Homecoming Fireworks Display

I am recommending that the Student Government of CDO High School be given approval from Amphitheater School District for their proposed fireworks display on September 28, 2018. I recommend this, however, with the contingencies that all approval requirements are obtained, legally sound, and all safety regulations are strictly met.

Thank you for your consideration.